

28/07/16
Email to UNSUCCESSFUL application
Via fluid review

[Applicant number]

Dear [Applicant Name]

Thank you for applying to the Creative Communities Programme. We are sorry to tell you that your application for funding towards [PROJECT NAME] has not been successful.  
 
We understand that this will be disappointing and we appreciate the time and effort you have taken to prepare and submit your application. 
 
We have been overwhelmed by interest with 650 applications. The applications show ambition, creativity and the team have enjoyed reading all of them. Due to the number of applications we will not be able to provide individual feedback. 

There are other potential funding opportunities available elsewhere. Please visit our website for an up to date list of potential funders [insert weblink/attach pdf]. Hull 2017 are hosting a Meet the Funder event on 21 September 2016 which is an opportunity to meet and talk to other potential funding bodies.  You’re very welcome to attend and more information will be sent to you in due course.

No one needs our permission to be involved and once your event is confirmed, you will be able to submit your information online and request to be included as part of the Hull 2017 What’s On listings. This feature will be available from September 2016. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you again for your time and interest in the Creative Communities Programme. 

Best wishes, 

THE CREATIVE COMMUNITIES TEAM

Hull UK City of Culture 2017
hull2017.co.uk

Stay connected and be part of the Hull 2017 story on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, YouTube and Flickr. 
Never miss a thing by signing up to receive our regular email alerts.


















